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Introduction 

 

The KC Group of Research and Professional Institutes successfully organized an Induction 

Cum Orientation Program for the first-year students of the August-December 2024 session (12-

Aug-2024) The program aimed to welcome new students, provide them with essential 

information about the institute, and help them integrate into the academic environment. 

 

 

Day 1: Welcoming the New Students 

 

Registration:   

The program commenced on Day 1 with registration from 9:30 AM to 11:30 AM. Students 

were warmly welcomed by faculty members and staff, who guided them through the 

registration process. 

 

Inaugural Session:  

Following registration, students gathered at the seminar hall for the inaugural session. The Vice 

Principal, Mr. Suryakant Singh, delivered an inspirational speech, motivating students to 

embrace their academic journey with enthusiasm and dedication. His words set a positive tone 

for the days ahead. 

 

Ms. Lovely, Head of the Department of Applied Sciences, also addressed the students. She 

provided valuable insights into the importance of applied sciences in today's world and 

encouraged students to make the most of their time at KCGRPI. 



 

 

Refreshments:  

After the speeches, refreshments were served, allowing students to mingle and connect with 

each other. 

 

Fun Activities:  

Post-lunch, students participated in fun games organized by their seniors. This interactive 

session not only fostered camaraderie among students but also helped ease any anxieties they 

may have had about starting their new academic journey. 

 

 

Day 2: Academic Insights and Campus Tour 

 

Presentation:   

On Day 2, the program featured a presentation by Er. Saurabh AP from the Civil Engineering 

Department. He provided an overview of the college, detailing the various courses offered, as 

well as opportunities for cultural and industrial visits. He also highlighted the placement 

services available to students, emphasizing the importance of internships and job placements 

in shaping their careers. 

 

Campus Tour:   

After lunch, students were taken on a guided tour of the campus. They visited various 

departments, including laboratories, classrooms, the library, and workshops. This tour allowed 

students to familiarize themselves with the facilities and resources available to them throughout 

their studies. 

 

 

Conclusion 

 



The Induction Cum Orientation Program was a resounding success, effectively welcoming 

first-year students into the KC Group of Research and Professional Institutes. The combination 

of inspirational speeches, interactive activities, and informative sessions ensured that students 

felt supported and excited about their academic journey ahead. We look forward to seeing these 

students thrive in their respective programs and contribute positively to our college community. 

 

 

Some glimpse  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  



 

 

 

 

 


